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Coronet Peak Ski field opens on the 7th June! It’s time to get your skis or board tuned & ready for the 

snow. If you’re looking to purchase ski gear or clothing the Whakatipu ski club annual second hand 

ski sale is on Sunday the 25th May at the Queenstown event centre.  www.wsc.co.nz/ski-sale/  

We are currently working on our new website www.southlandskiclub.org.nz which should be up and 

running by 1st June. Until then information on price and availability is still on our old website 

www.southlandskiclub@wikispaces.com . 

 The website will include a ‘buy, sell, swap’ section, if you wish to list any items please contact: 

Janine Rauber. 

Alan & Jan Burrows, our wonderful custodians will be returning for another season. They do a 

fantastic job making the Lodge a warm & welcoming home for us all! The committee has continued 

with maintenance over the summer. The remaining sections of the roof have been painted, 

improving the appearance but also the life of the building. James Carter of BJ Carter Building Ltd has 

generously donated time and materials to extend the walkway & roof for the emergency exit, giving 

safe easy access.   

Thank you to all of the businesses, families and individuals who support the ski club with their 

generous donations of time and materials. A working bee has been completed with a general “Spring 

clean” of the Lodge ready for the start of the winter.  

We are still taking applications for the July ski weeks. Week One -6th to 12th July. Week Two 13th to 

18th July. Please contact Janine Rauber or Vicki Murphy murphy@velocity.co.nz  

The AGM was held on the 18th March 2014. Our prices for both membership and Lodge fees have 

remained the same. The Officer bearers are unchanged, we welcome John Scully back on the 

committee. Annual subscriptions are now due, prices & forms are available on request.  

Our next meeting is Tuesday the 20th May 7.30pm in the Garden Bar at the 

Commercial hotel (Top Pub) Winton. Everyone is most welcome. 

 

President; Janine Rauber- 03 2306050                  027 254 6050             rauber@xtra.co.nz 

Vice; President Viv Platfoot- 03 2306062 

Secretary; Gordon Platfoot- 03 2306062 

Treasurer; Vicki Murphy- 03 236 1059  
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